
Jay Petterson replied 34 minutes ago (Thu, 30 Mar at 9:15 AM) 

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov , cc : wayne.barnett@seattle.gov  

 

 

Reduce Seattle Homelessness Now has been soliciting contributions and making expenditures on behalf of the 

I-126 campaign.  The committee's C1PC was filed timely on March 8, 2017 with both the PDC and 

SEEC.  Contributions received and expenditures made in March will be filed on C3 and C4 reports due April 10, 

2017. 

 


